
  
 
 

April 17, 2019 

Dear Past or Potential Farmer’s Market Participant: 

Welcome to the 2019 Clintonville Farmer’s Market! The Market is now running under the 
direction of the Clintonville Area Chamber of Commerce. The Market will continue to take place 
on Thursdays from 3:00 to 7:00 pm beginning June 20, 2019 and—weather permitting—
continue through October 10, 2019. The Market will remain located in the parking lot of the 
Clintonville Community Center at 30 S. Main St. 

On the back of this letter you will find a map that you may use to choose a site for the upcoming 
year. Site numbers with an “E” behind them will have access to electricity. You will be required 
to provide your own extension cords for these sites. Sites will be assigned on a first come, first 
serve basis. You may choose to pay a seasonal fee of $50.00, which will include a season pass 
and a reserved lot. You may also choose to purchase a weekly pass for $5.00 (per week). These 
passes will not have a reserved location. If after attending the Market on a “weekly pass,” you 
decide to purchase an annual pass the cost will be prorated. For new weekly vendors, the first 
Market is free.  

A copy of the Market guidelines has been included with your application. Please read these 
carefully. By signing the application you agree to these terms. 

In addition, for anyone bringing baked goods, you are no longer required to have certification of 
a certified kitchen if your goods are considered “not-potentially hazardous.” This is classified as 
any food that can safely remain unrefrigerated. If you are selling goods that contain cream 
filling, custard, cheese, meat, or buttercream frosting these are examples of items that would still 
require the state certification. 

We also welcome local musicians/entertainers to set up during the Farmer’s Market at no charge. 
If you know of anyone that may be interested please have them contact us! Thank you for your 
participation as we start this journey to grow and improve our Clintonville Farmer’s Market. 

All registration information may be mailed to: 
Clintonville Area Chamber of Commerce 
1 South Main Street 
Clintonville, WI 54929 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elena Kowalkowski ~ Interim Executive Director/Office Assistant/Event Coordinator  
715-823-4606 
administrativeassistant@clintonvillewichamber.com  
www.clintonvillewichamber.com 
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